
STOP!
THIS AREA IS 
CURRENTLY 

CLOSED

Due to ongoing concerns about the spread of 
COVID-19, this area/room is temporarily closed. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Please stay safe and 
continue to follow social distancing guidelines.
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Learn more: ehs.umich.edu

COVID-19
SAFETY
FIRST


